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Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
Police.ll Division

North Block, New Delhi
Dated the 8" August, 2014
To

Shri Deepak Thakur,
2/58 Lalita Park, Laxmi Nagar, Delhi -110092

Subject:- Right to Information, Act, 2005 - regarding.
Sir,
Please refer to your online RTI application dated 16.07.2014 {Registration

Number 61625/1) received on transfer Shri Harish Chander, Director (Pers-1) & CPIO, MHA
vide his iD No.45015/04/2014-Pers-i dated 30.07.2014 on the subject cited above.

2. You are informed that the information sought by you on aforesaid application
does not fall under the ambit of RTi Act, 2005. Therefore, no information can be given to

you.

3. In case you are not satisfied with this reply, the appeal in the case lies with Dr.

Nirmaljeet Singh Kalsi, Joint Secretary (Police-il), MHA. The appeal may be filed within 30

Yours fait%ully,

days from the date of receipt of this reply.

{Shantanu)
Director (Pers} & CPIO
) 23092933
Copy to:-
1. Shri Harish Chander, Director {Pers-1) & CPIO, MHA for information.
2 T Cell, MHA for uploading the date on MHA's website.
3. PS to Dir {Pers) for n/a pls.
e
AN,
(Shantanu)

Director (Pers} & CPIO
J 23092933



	Page 1

